Government of Nagaland
Personnel and Administrative Reforms Department
(Administrative Reforms Branch)
No.AR-12/1/89 Dated Kohima, the 13" October, 2015
OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sub: Restriction of Foreign Travel on Government Expense

The existing instructions on foreign travel on government expense have been reviewed
by the Government and it has been decided to revoke the instructions issued by this Department
vide Office Memorandum of even number dated 03.07.2013 on the subject.

2. Foreign travel on government expense, however, shall continue to be regulated by Office
Memorandum of even number dated 15.05.2004 of this Department as well as
instructions issued by Finance Department on the matter from time to time.

Sd/-PANKAJ KUMAR
Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Nagaland



